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May 3, 2022 
 
Timco Engineering, Inc 
849 NW State Road 45 
Newberry, FL  32669 
 
Re:  Grant Deferral Request for FCC ID:  RAYHALO2000, IC: 978B-HAL02000 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Navico Inc. has requested the grant deferral date to be changed to June 6, 2022 
for the above referenced FCC ID and IC Certification number. 
 
If you have any questions or require any further information, please let me know. 
 
Regards, 

 
Sharon Hoffman 
Agent 


